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13 December 2019 

 
Dear Members of the TWCWG, 
 
1. All members of the TWCWG are hereby invited to attend the 5th meeting of the 
TWCWG which will be held at the Norwegian Hydrographic Service, Professor Olav 
Hanssens vei 10, Stavanger, Norway, from 26 to 29 May 2020.  
 
2. Please let Hilde Sande Borck (sanhil@kartverket.no) know as soon as possible if you 
plan to attend.  All attending the meeting must complete the registration form at Annex B and 
return it to Hilde Sande Borck, copied to David Wyatt, no later than 1 April 2020.  The form is 
also available on the IHO-TWCWG5 web page:  http://iho.demo.fizz.nl/en/twcwg5-2020.   
 
4. Details of the hotel are available in the Logistical Information document available on 
the IHO-TWCWG5 web page and at Annex C.  Members attending must make their 
reservations directly with their selected hotel. 
 
5. Finally anyone requiring a letter of invitation from the Norway for the purposes of 
obtaining a Visa to visit the Norway is requested to inform Hilde Sande Borck at the earliest 
opportunity. 
 

On behalf of the Chair, TWCWG, 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

David Wyatt 
Secretary TWCWG 

 
Annexes: 
 
A. TWCWG5 registration form. 
B. TWCWG5 logistics information. 
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